THIS IS A DECISION PAPER
TO:

Members of the Hardin county Board of Education

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

DATE:  
May 20th, 2010
SUBJECT:
Early graduation request for Central Hardin Student
REQUEST:  This is a request to allow a student from Central Hardin High School to graduate with the class of 2010 per HCS Policy 08.113.

FACTS:  This student has worked diligently the past three years to complete his/her core requirement for Central Hardin High School.  The student is currently enrolled in Honors English IV, College Algebra, Trigonometry, and AP Chemistry.  This student will graduate in the top 5% of his class with a 4.0 GPA, is an excellent student and an upstanding young person that is being recommended for early graduation by Tim Isaacs, Interim Principal at Central Hardin High School.  The character and work ethic of this student represent the best of Hardin County.
PROPOSAL:  The board has the ability under HCS Policy 08.113 to allow a student from Central Hardin High School to graduate with the class of 2010.  
RECOMMENDED MOTION:  I move that the Hardin County Schools allow this student form Central Hardin High School to graduate with the class of 2010. 

